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WA PHARMACY GOLF CLUB INC
Issue No 3:  May 2012


14th May 2012   – WA Golf Club Mt Yokine
This was fantastic golfing on a typical autumn day, with some late inclement weather at the conclusion of the day affecting some stragglers. A total of 54 players took to the course and some demonstrated their golfing prowess with some superb scores. The WA Club once again proved to be an excellent venue with a great course to play & fine hospitality post game for the presentations. By all accounts the camaraderie & competition on the day was very enjoyable.

Thanks to our continued sponsors API, Sigma, Symbion, Stirling Pharmaceuticals & Network Packaging (nearest the pins).
Winner:
Mark Hannah
44

Second:
Michael Reilly
39

Third:
Kent Carter
38

Fourth:
Ryan Tam
37

Nearest the Pins:
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No 5 – Shaun Howie 
No 11– Roger Mullen
No 9 – Scott Nesbitt   
No 16 – Peter Matta
Longest Drives:

“A” Division
Scott Nesbitt
“B” & Ladies Division
Sun Tan

Other good scores: 
36
Devesh Sheth, Shaun Howie, Nick Ng

35
Ross Killey, Terry Meo, 

34
Brayden Lubcke, Mark Wroth, John McKay,

33
Roly Hill, Aaaron Dawe, Nathan Ejindu,

32
Geoff Brooks, Scott Nesbitt
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And the winners are pictured below
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Newsflash>>>>>>

Ian Barron & David Manuel win the WA Sigma Golf day played at Joondalup Resort 21st May…they are off to Fiji later this year to defend the National title. Good luck guys!

A word from the PRESIDENt TYSON 
We probably all acknowledge a secret love affair we have with golf.  A chance to get out there, swing the club and let out all the stresses of the week. I know I cherish my weekly round, a chance to catch up with the boys and get some clean air into the lungs. It’s also the great evener. Where strapping young twenty and thirty somethings can be upstaged by a 62-year-old codger or the canniest of grannies. 

 

This is the thing that excites me about the WA Pharmacy Golf Club. The variety of people, of conversations, of backgrounds, of bank balances.

I consider myself fortunate to be able to contribute to this great club and thank the committee for all their dedication and hard work over the year. I believe the club has turned the corner somewhat with sponsors clamoring for involvement, I look forward to bumper fields over the coming rounds. 

 

Keep em swinging!!


Tyson W
Next Game:
Gosnells Golf Club Monday 18th June 
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Our next game is sponsored by Stirling Business Machines at Gosnells on Monday 18th June and is an AMBROSE event for teams of 4 players. This promises to be a fantastic day and is great opportunity to introduce some new golfers to our club. So mark it in your diaries now and start organising your team of 4 players for this Ambrose event.
All-inclusive fees are only $60 each for member and $90 for non-members. Registration forms to be sent out soon. 
If you have any full-time pharmacy students to bring along, the cost to them is only $30.
WA/SA Challenge 2013 Adelaide
Well its time to take on the Croweaters again and this time it is on their terms in Adelaide in 2013. The WA Pharmacy Golf would like to invite players to register their interest in joining fellow WA members to travel in an eastwards direction and play at some of Adelaide’s premier golf courses in autumn next year. At this stage the date for the challenge has not been finalised but is usually in April over 5 days. Start thinking about this one, as it is a great event to take part in not only for the great golf but wonderful social interaction as well.

Membership: Do you know this person?
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A regular item of discussion at the committee meetings is membership and in particular how to increase the level of membership & playing participation. Whilst we enjoy a regular turnout of players for our games, we would like to see the club grow membership and in particular with our younger pharmacists both men & women. You can assist the club grow membership by inviting other colleagues & guests from the profession and industry along to a game.  Not only is a game at our club events a great way to build relationships it represents great value and can help build our club for the future. As always the committee welcomes any suggestions that can help build the membership and playing group.
Games for 2012 to come
1. Gosnells 
18/06/12

2. Royal Perth 
13/08/12

3. Cottesloe 
15/10/12

4. Mt Lawley 
27/11/12

Phil Willis    

Tyson Wellman 
Editor

President
(  Thank you to our major sponsors (
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